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7th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents  
 
New Vision – ‘Learning to Live, Living to Love, Loving to Learn’ 
 
There has been a great deal of work undertaken around our school vision and its Biblical underpinning. Thank 
you for your valued contribution towards this process.  Our staff, pupils and governors have all played their 
part and we feel it captures all that we stand for and all that we aspire to be.   
 
Our Vision: 
 
At Kildwick CE VC Primary School we value the individuality of all our children. We are committed to giving all 
children every opportunity to achieve the highest of standards in all that they do, underpinned by our deeply 
Christian ethos. We do this by taking account of pupils’ varied life experiences and needs. We offer a broad 
and balanced curriculum and have high expectations for all children.  Their achievements, attitudes and well-
being matter, and we ensure that they discover their gifts and talents given to them by God and experience 
‘life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10). 
 
As a Church of England school, we are committed to our Christian ethos in which children feel confident 
about their work and enjoy belonging to a community that encourages independence and respect. The vision 
for the future of our school clearly shows that the children are at the heart of everything that we undertake 
and that learning is clearly shaped by the Christian values of respect, friendship, courage, trust, forgiveness 
and Peace.  
 
It is important that all of our school community understand our vision and know how we each play a vital 
role in shaping it into an everyday reality.   
 
I am sure you will join me in looking forward to seeing the outworking of this vision over the coming years. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Tim Whitehead 
Headteacher 
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